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Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Charlotte, Highlands, Lake, Lee, 
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Utilities, Inc. of Florida 
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To submit your comments about this docket to the Florida Public Service 

Commission, please complete this comment form and retum.l!.,Qy mail, 
or fax it to 1-800-511-0809. Correspondence will be placed in the docket file. 

CUSTOMER COMMENTS 
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F O L D & TA P E - See back for address 

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public SeNice Commissioner, or any other public official and/ 
or employee of the PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to Florida 's 
Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or 
correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media. 
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To. Public Service Commission ~ 
From Daryl Spradley, Longwood, FQs1 ) 
Date. November 18, 2020 
RE: Docket 20200 139 WS 

PLEASE VOTE NO on the current Utilities Inc. of Florida request for increase . 

In 2015 the PSC approved a 111.76% increase; in 2017 the PSC approved a 61.89% increase; 

in 2020 the PSC approved a 17 .30% increase. 
2020 Proposed Increase- 101.06% Base increase without consumer consumption costs!! 

PLEASE DENY THIS INCREASE-The current proposed increase would be another BASE increase 
of 101.06% AND this increase DOES NOT INCLUDE MONTHLY CONSUMPTION. This is an 
unbelievable request and IT SHOULD BE DENIED. My monthly electric bill is often LESS than my 
water bill which is $130 this month. 

In 2013 my monthly rate never exceed $40 and we had two other people living with us!! Water 
is essential and customers should not be taken advantage of with unjustified increases of over 
1 00% or 300% within 5 years!! 
The PSC rules state that increases up to 23% can be automatic rate increase approvals. But the 
PSC has repeatedly allowed much higher rate increases to be approved. This is wrong and the 
law should be changed to reflect previous increases over time. 

PLEASE DENY THIS INCREASE- We are already paying too much and have already had previous 
multiple exorbitant increases- over 100% as shown above! 

PLEASE DENY THIS INCREASE-The 300% increase in rates over the last 5 years should have 
been enough to pay for upgrades and infrastructure locally. It is not fair for our residents to bear 
the cost for upgrades to other communities--communities should pay for their own geographic 
upgrades. 

PLEASE DENY THIS EXHORBITANT RATE INCREASE. 




